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April 24, 1985

Materials Licensing Section

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Gentlemen:

Attached please find an original and one copy of our application
for renewal of license number 13-02752-03 which will expire May
31, 1985. We have attempted to include all pertinent information
which addresses our entire radiation safety program. Should you
have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact
this office.

Sincerely,

Dot 7 oiif

Mack L. Richard, M.S.
Radiation Safety Officer

cc: Robert M. Witt, Ph.D.
Chairman, Radionuclide Radiation Safety Committee
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